
22nd December 2023 

“Everyone is valued-Everyone is included, Everyone is learning– Everyone is achieving Learning Achieving and Growing together” 

Tel: 01782 973500 

Email: office@coppice.set.org 

 
  

 

Dates:       

 

22/12/2023 

School closes for  

Christmas break at 

1.30pm 

 

08/01/2024 

School reopens after 

Christmas holidays 

 

09/02/2024 

School closes for Half 

Term 

 

19/02/2024 

School reopens  after 

Half Term 

 

22/03/2024 

School closes for    

Easter Holidays 

 

08/04/2024 

School reopens after 

Easter holidays 

 

15/04/24 

School closed for Inset 

Day 

 

03/05/24 

School closed for Inset 

Day 

 

06/05/24 

School closed for Bank 

Holiday 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we reach the end of another eventful term, our attention turns to the well        

deserved Christmas break and festivities.  This term is always a very busy one but as 

it comes to an end, there is always lots to celebrate and it is a chance to reflect on 

and recognise all of our students achievements and hard work.  It seems like only 

yesterday we were celebrating what we had achieved at the end of the summer 

term and now here we are at the end of 2023, where does the time go? 

It has been fabulous to host a variety of events, trips and activities for the students 

and parents/carers including Parents Evening, Meet the Tutor, sporting events, our 

Carol Service and students enjoying Cinderella at the Kings Hall.  There are          

definitely more events in the pipeline. 

I would like to thank all parents and carers for the support you have given us since     

September.  I am really proud of the way our students have finished the term as 

they began; continually amazing us with their enthusiasm and passion for learning 

and have demonstrated maturity, resilience and responsibility. 

We wish all students, parents and carers a wonderful Christmas and very Happy and 

healthy new year. 

We will look forward to seeing you all on Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.40am. 



New Vic Theatre Visit 

Last Friday our Gateway Performing Arts group had a special behind the scenes tour of the New Vic Theatre to 

help them with their Careers in Creative Industries unit.  The students were all extremely enthusiastic, well 

mannered and well prepared, asking some excellent questions and demonstrating learning. 

On Tuesday we received a letter from the theatre saying how delightful our students were and they hoped that 

they enjoyed their very own demonstration of some of the stage magic! 

Carol Service 

Yesterday, the whole Academy attended our Annual Carol Service at St Andrews Church.  The service was      

spectacular.  Huge thanks go to all the staff who helped and encouraged students in the months and weeks 

leading to yesterdays performances.  We had pieces from each Key Stage 3 class, a rap from Key Stage 4,      

performances by the choir, Makaton choir, keyboard and guitar group, Key Stage 4 communication group, 

Gateway performing arts and our unforgettable host’s welcome too.  They were all excellent and we are so 

proud.  Thank you to all those who were able to make it, through the storm, to watch too. 

 

 



Christmas Lunch 

We finished our week with a fabulous Christmas lunch enjoyed by all classes in the form room you can see      

pictures together as part of the Coppice family. After such a fabulous Christmas concert we all felt in a festive 

mood enjoying our crackers jokes and a really tasty dinner cooked by our fabulous kitchen staff. 

Christmas Doors  

The theme for Christmas doors this year was Christmas movies how fantastic do these look? 

 



LUNCH MENU WEEK COMENCING 8TH JANUARY 2024 
Safeguarding Contact  

Information 

Staffordshire 

Staffordshire Childrens Advice and 

Support Services (SCASS) :             

0300 111 8007 Option 1  

Outside office hours: 0345 6042886 

Stoke-on-Trent 

Advice and Referral Team:          

01782 235100 

Outside office hours: 01782 234234 

Cheshire East 

Referral Team : 0300 123 5012      

Option 2  

Outside office hours: 0300 123 5022 

Shropshire 

Referral Team: 01743 254 259 

Initial Contact Team: 0345 678 9021 

Outside office hours: 0345 678 9040 

     

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

Available 

Daily: 

  

-Freshly 

cooked 

jacket 

potatoes 

with a 

choice of 

Cheese, 

Baked 

Beans or 

Tuna fillings 

- Freshly 

made  

sandwiches 

with a 

choice of 

Cheese, 

Ham, Egg 

Mayonnaise 

or Tuna 

fillings 

 

Main 

 

Sausage Roll 

and Potato 

Wedges 

 

Cheesy Swirl 

with half a 

Jacket Potato  

 

BBQ Chicken 

with Mashed 

Potatoes 

 

Chicken Tikka 

with Rice and 

Naan Bread 

 

Fishfingers with 

Chips and    

Tomato Sauce 

 

 

Vegetables 

 

Vegetables of 

the Day 

 

Baked Beans 

 

Vegetables of 

the Day 

 

 

 

Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

 

Desert of the 

Day 

 

Desert of the 

Day 

 

Desert of the 

Day 

 

Desert of the 

Day 

 

Desert of the Day 

  Or a choice of Yoghurt & Fresh Fruit available daily 

Parental Surveys 

A big thanks to all parents and carers who completed 

the Trust’s Parental Surveys. 

It’s great to hear how pleased you are with what the 

school provides for your children. 

We use the feedback from the surveys to continue to 

improve. 

To improve parental access to our weekly newsletter, 

which is full of upcoming events, news, and                

celebrations we are going to put a link to the          

newsletter on our Facebook every Friday to allow a 

different way to access our weekly newsletter. 

 

  

Dance Troupe Achievement 

After just a few months at Dance Troupe, Kaylee a 

member of our Coppice family has received a    

medal for continuous attendance and                     

improvement. 

Kaylee is very proud of her achievement and so are 

we. 

 

Well done Kaylee! 


